
2400 Deerwood Drive 

Ukiah CA 95482 

November 3, 2018 

To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors: 

I am a property owner on Deerwood Drive within the proposed Cannabis Prohibition Combining 

District (CPCD), and I strongly support this program and proposed zoning changes. 

I feel that commercial cannabis production is not appropriate in our neighborhood. The 

neighborhood is purely residential in nature, road access is limited, and there are currently no 

commercial or industrial operations anywhere in the neighborhood. Water quotas can also be a 

problem during dry years. 

Our neighbors all know each other, and have cooperated to form a Fire Safe District as well as 

meeting for other discussions and social events. That 94% of us voted in favor of this district is 

no accident -- we all love our neighborhood, and want to protect its peaceful and residential 

qualities. 

I appreciate the work of the Planning Commission and consultants. They have worked hard to 

take into account the wants and needs of current residents. Please support their hard work, and 

the will of the residents, and vote to approve the Deerwood CPCD. Thank you for the 

opportunity to comment. 

Sincerely, 

Marc Levine 

2400 Deerwood Drive 

Ukiah CA 95482 

marc@allearsaudio.com 

 


